
 

       

 
 
October 13, 2022 
 
To: Jessica Cattelino, Academic Senate Chair 
 
Re: Draft Presidential Policy - Abusive Conduct in the Workplace 
 
Dear Chair Cattelino, 
 
The Faculty Executive Committee of the Luskin School of Public Affairs discussed the draft 
Presidential Policy on abusive conduct in the workplace and decided that we decline to offer 
any additional comments. 
 
Best, 

 
Ananya Roy 
UCLA Luskin School of Public Affairs School-wide Faculty Executive Committee Chair 
Professor of Urban Planning, Social Welfare, and Geography 
The Meyer and Renee Luskin Chair in Inequality and Democracy 
Founding Director, UCLA Luskin Institute on Inequality and Democracy 
 
 
 
 

        


